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Content: 

On March 14, 2024, the Hochiminh Stock Exchange sent the Dispatch to Hai Phat 

Investment Joint Stock Company regarding review in order to remove the shares of HPX from 

trading suspension status because the Company has not violated information disclosure regulations 

in last six months. In addition, HPX submitted the audit financial statmenets in 2023 on March 08, 

2024 as prescribed. 

 

 

 


